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The Dunn Area Chamber of Commerce will hold its 
Annual Banquet Thursday, January 29, 2015, beginning with 
a 6:00 pm social and dinner at 6:30 pm, at the Dunn Shrine 
Center. 

Expect great food and fellowship as we celebrate 
2014 and look to 2015 with great anticipation!  The 2014 Man 
of the Year, Woman of the Year, Beautification, Business of 
the Year and Small Business of the Year awards will be       
presented along with the Ambassador of the Year award.  

Chairman Terry Whittenton and the Annual Banquet 
Committee are busy working on details, to ensure the      
banquets success. Brad Heath will officially hand over the 
gavel to our 2015 President Hope Tyndall, who has prepared 
an aggressive Program of Work for the year ahead. 

Tickets are only $25.00 per person and reserved   
seating will be made as reservations are received. Call the 
Chamber today and join us for the Chamberôs 2015 Annual 
Banquet. 

See the Special Invitation inside  
for all our Great Sponsors! 
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2015 Officers 

Hope Tyndall ï President; Terry Whittenton ï President Elect; Myra Parker ï Vice President Finance; Gina Warren ï 

Vice President Membership and Organizational Development; Kathy Pope ï Vice President Community               

Development; Steven Neuschafer ï Vice President Economic Development; Meredith Bradham ï Vice President  

Education; Russell Galvan ï Vice President Public & Governmental Affairs; Brad Heath ï Immediate Past President; 

Tammy Williams ï Executive Vice President 
 

2015 Board of Directors 

Term Ending 2017 ï Annette Barfield, Trent Carpenter, Renee Jackson, Jonathan Murphy, Rodney Stewart  

Term Ending 2016 ï Rodney Johnson, Buddy Miller, Melissa Scott, Clint Stanley, Graham White 

Term Ending 2015 ï Bart Adams, Dustin Hinson, John Riley, Kim Schmidlin 

Directors-at-Large ï Felicia Myers, Rodney Warren, Lauren White  

Ex-officio ï Mayor Oscar Harris, City of Dunn and General Lee Commission; Billy Tart, Dunn 

Area Tourism Authority; Jerry Wood, Campbell University; Harnett County Commissioner Abe 

Elmore; Vivian Bennett and William H. Morris, Harnett County Board of Education 

Kathy Pope, VP of Community Development and Edith 
Elmore, Chair of Beautification & Image Committee    
presented a Beautification Award to Quick Lane Tire 
and Auto Center on December 16. The award            
recognized them for renovating an abandoned building 
and for making exterior improvements. Quick Lane is 
located in front of Dunn-Benson Ford.  
 
Pictured from left to right are Kathy Pope; Carlton and 
Kemp Lamm, owners; and Edith Elmore.  




